

John Clare Primary **Newsletter**

Inspire ~ Nurture ~ Celebrate

1

Follow us @JohnClarePri

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are feeling super proud this week. Our year 6 children have risen to the demands of the end of Key Stage 2 SATs tests this week with resilience, perseverance and commitment. I am sure you will have seen in the national press how tricky this year's papers have been, yet despite this, our children have continued to approach these assessments with the greatest attitude and desire to do their personal best. Whatever the outcome, we are proud of every single one of our year 6 children and know that the tests do not measure all of the other wonderful qualities that make them brilliant individuals. Thank you to our wonderful staff team too, for continuing to put the children at the heart of all we do and ensuring that this week ran as smoothly as possible.

Have a lovely and restful weekend (especially year 6!).

Best wishes, Mrs Nicolson







Internet Safety Tips For Parents and Carers Encourage children to be suspicious

When it comes to cybersecurity, children are often the weakest link. Use security software that keeps children from clicking on the wrong links and visiting the wrong sites. Teach children about suspicious activity online and encourage them to ask for help if they see something suspicious.



Nut and Seed Free School

Our school endeavours as far as possible to be a nut-free school, this includes sesame seeds. Therefore we would like to request that any food brought into school for lunches or snacks does not include any nuts or sesame seeds, this includes hummus.



Parking

Parents are only permitted to use the car park between 7.30am and 8.00am and after 4.00 pm. Outside of these times, the car park is only to be used by staff and Disabled Badge holders. If you are dropping off or collecting children outside of the above times, please park safely and courteously on the road and do not obstruct the entrance to school. These restrictions are in place to ensure the safety of the children coming in and out of the school, and to ensure staff can park within the school grounds and not impact on the surrounding residents by parking all day outside local homes. Thank you for your cooperation.



Positive Posts

This week, the endeavours of the following children have been recognised with a Positive Post:

Noah and Oliver F - for a super attitude to learning and writing.

Aaron, Tilly, Lola, Charlie, George, Harry, Phoebe, Archie, Grace, Phoebe, Benji, Edward, Harry, Georgina, Stacey, Rupert, Ava, Estella, Walter, Jamie, Lilly, Frankie, Ronnie, Poppy, Florence, Poppy and Evalynne - for being amazing super-stars this week!



Stay and Share session this term!

We look forward to welcoming parents/carers to our Stay and Share sessions this term. Following drop-off, please do come into school for a short assembly, after which you will be able to share your child's learning with them in the classroom!

25th May - Swaddywell Class 8th June - Torpel Class 15th June - Broadwheel Class 22nd June - Woodgate Class 29th June - Buttercross Class

Class Attendance for the Week
Torpel

Whole School Attendance for the Week 100%

School Noticeboard

The following are dates in our school calendar but are subject to further confirmation in light of the current situation:

MAY

- 15 Whole School Assessments
- 25 Swaddywell class Stay and Share w/c 29 HALF-TERM

JUNE

- 5 School Term starts
- 8 Year 5 Swimming Starts for 6 weeks
 - Torpel class Stay and Share
- 13 Sports Day
- 5 Broadwheel class Stay and Share